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Chris Forry  
President  
Buddies Pro Shop, Inc.  
802 Villa Ave.  
Fairfield, CT 06825 !
  !
  
Re: Recommendation for William Gross !
To Whom It May Concern: !
I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for William Gross.  I highly recommend 
William as a candidate for employment with your company.   !
I have known William for 24 years.  I became acquainted with William when he was an 
employee at my father’s store in Pennsylvania. After a few years of working for my father 
William was transferred to our Connecticut store to train under me in April of 1993.  During that 
time I found William to be hard working, creative and driven to bring our company to the 
forefront of the bowling industry.  Over the time that I have known him I have witnessed 
tremendous growth in William and am certain that the skills and abilities he has developed will 
allow him to excel at any job. !
Our business flourished under Williams leadership. His hard work and creativity lead to our store 
from a brick and mortar location to one of the first on-line bowling retailers. William was driven 
to take the company to new heights when he saw the success of the initial website he built. !
In short, I recommend William enthusiastically and without reservation.  I believe he would be a 
valuable asset to your company.  If you have any further questions with regard to his background 
or qualifications, please do not hesitate to contact me. !
       Sincerely, !!
        
       Chris Forry 
       President 
       203-384-9942 
       Chris@BuddiesProShop.com !
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